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Ottawa, January 2nd, 1947.

Dear Mr.

Will you be good enough to draw to 
the attention of your officials the Importance 
of submitting to this office, at the earliest 
possible date, all jUfijalatlonor 
Introduction at the coming session. It is 
requested ttiât bills be forwarded to this 
office by January 11th at the latest, so that 
the Cabinet can give consideration to the whole 
legislative programme during the following 
week.

Special Importance Is attached to the 
Immediate submission of legislation to replace 
emergency powers and I have written special letters 
to Ministers whose departments have responsibility 
for such measures,0

Yours sincerely,

W.L.M. King Papers, Memoranda and Notes, 1940-1950, 
MG 26 J 4, Volume 315, pages C217511-C218339
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